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I wish to complain about the proposed extension of the current runway to Gatwick airport on the grounds of
1- noise and air pollution
2- disruption to the already overloaded public roads and services in our green belt area
3- Excessive traffic and lack of legitimate parking
4- Unnecessary increase in flights when there is no need which would cause more unnecessary polution
5- Concerns for wildlife in the area
6- The welfare and well-being of local people who live within the area, which would include inrease in road traffic, air
traffic, noise pollution, air pollution, damage to the infrastructure of our green belt. 
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